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Please docket the attached in the case number above. 

>I would like to express my concern over the proposed rate increase by Duke 
Energy to recover costs associated with the Cincinnati Streetcar issue. It is 
unfair and inappropriate to expect those citizens living outside of the City of 
Cincirmati and Hamilton County to pay for costs of 10 million dollars because 
politicians in the City of Cincinnati have a desire to have streetcars in their 
city. I have read the costs for this project would be in the tens of millions of 
dollars. What benefit is it to the citizens of Butler County? I along with most 
residents will not be driving to downtown Cincirmati for any foreseeable reason. 
The City should reimburse Duke Energy for their costs not us. It is an unfair 
burden on the customers. I urge you to deny the request to increase fees by 
Duke. 
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